
 

 

 

The League and COVID-19 

In 2021 

Once vaccinations have been completed the league will 

look to resuming activities in a safe environment.  

We are hoping this will be October this year but only 

time will tell. 

Nursing Notes is being published 3 times  

a year as usual. 

The AHNL Nursing Archive remains closed and unable 

to take donations. 

Our Facebook page continues as usual. 

 

 

Contact us via email: 

alfredhospitalnursesleague@gmail.com.  

 

Stay well – stay safe. 

 
Pru Cox 
President  
AHNL Inc.  
(Reg. No. A0039035A)                 08/02/2021         


